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OMS Students, Families, and Staff,  

 The OMS Cares Club has been busy this first semester! The club is open to all students 
afterschool on Tuesdays. Mrs. Snedeger and Mrs. Schaberg lead this awesome group. The 
purpose of this group is to collaborate to make a positive impact on our school and com-
munity through volunteer activities and projects. Their first activity was making goodie 
bags for the custodians and coaches. They handwrote notes and delivered them with 
treats! Another activity was teaming up with the volleyball team to clean up around the 
building outside and at the athletic complex. The lovely ladies (yes, no boys have joined 
yet!), put up positive signs around the building to encourage kindness. The current project 
is the Christmas Donation Drive: hats, gloves, socks, toothbrush/paste, shampoo/
conditioner, deodorant, and small toys. The class with the most donations will get Lamar 
donuts!!! We appreciate all the kind things this club is doing for our school. If you want to 
join, please do!  

 We wish everyone a nice relaxing break! The students have 
been working hard. When they return for second semester, it is a 
fresh start for grades and tardies. Lets have a great 2024!  

 Yours in Education,  

  Mrs. Malizzi, - OMS Principal                                                                           
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Dates of Interest: 

December 7th: Dodgeball forms/$ due  

December 8th: PTO providing candy 
canes to all! 

December 15th: Last day of first 
semester and Ugly Sweater Contest 

January 3rd: School resumes 

January 8th: PTO meeting at 3:30pm 

January 15th: No School 
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